
 

 

 

RM of Piney Zoning By-Law Review 

The RM of Piney is in the process of reviewing and updating the 

Zoning By-Law #122/2017 to bring it into conformity with the RM of 

Piney Development Plan. This will include a review of the existing 

Zoning By-Law, mapping against the policies and land use 

designations in the development plan and sharing the plan with 

stakeholders for feedback and input.  

What is the Zoning By-Law? 

A Zoning By-Law sets out specific rules and regulations that govern 

the use and development of land throughout the Municipality. The 

new Zoning By-Law will address new trends and ensure that the By-

Law is compliant with the RM of Piney Development Plan. 

Why are we updating the Zoning By-Law? 

• Bring into compliance with the newly adopted RM of Piney 

Development Plan 

• To address new growth needs and trends 

• Update the existing plan 

What is the Process? 

The Draft Zoning By-Law will be created. This draft By-Law will 

reflect the RM of Piney Development Plan and will update the By-

Law where needed. The draft will be shared with stakeholders for 

comment. Changes will be made in response to stakeholder input. 

Then the By-Law will go through the formal adoption phase and 

public hearing. We anticipate completion of this project by 

September 2022. 

How can I get involved? 

If you would like to be involved in the process 

or want more information, please contact: 

Allison Driedger 

204-392-3849 

bluestemdevelopment@gmail.com 

 

PUBLIC INPUT 

The RM will host 
public input 

meetings at 7:00 pm 
on the following 

dates and locations: 

June 20, 2022 
Piney Over 40 Club 

 

June 21, 2022 
Sprague Evergreen 

Seniors Club 

 

June 22, 2022 
Woodridge 

Community Club 
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